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REBECCA R. PALLMEYER 
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NORTHERN DISTRICT OF ILLINOIS 
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Dear Courthouse Occupants:  
  

One individual has tested positive for COVID-19.  This person was last in the Courthouse 
yesterday (March 29), on floors 15, 21, and 23.  Appropriate individuals have been notified.   

 
The pandemic continues, but we have done a good job so far of limiting the spread within 

the Courthouse and of continuing our work here without interruption. Thank you to all of you.  
Please continue to do your best to stay healthy.   

 
 

      Yours truly, 
 
 
 
      Rebecca R. Pallmeyer 
      Chief District Judge  
      Chair, Dirksen Courthouse Building Security  
         Committee  


